
-----Original Message----- 
From:  Dick Stone and Frank Young  
Sent:  Thursday, September 01, 2005 10:35 AM 
To:   Wildlife Committee 
Subject:  Canceled: 9/23/05 Wildlife Committee Meeting 
 
 
The Wildlife Committee meeting scheduled for September 23, 2005 is cancelled 
because of a HEP scheduling conflict. The next meeting will be October 5-6 
at Sandpoint. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Dick Stone at stonerws@dfw.wa.gov 
or Frank Young.  
 
Thank you,  
Frank Young,  
frank.young@cbfwa.org  
Columbia Basin Fish & Wildlife Authority  
851 SW 6th Ave, Ste. 260, Portland, OR 97204  
(503) 229-0191 www.cbfwa.org (503) 229-0443 fax 
 
 


